



9th January 2024

Dear Parent Carer

At Newbridge School we place a very high value on the learning environment in which your child is educated.

We are sure that we can count on your full support in promoting respect for our staff, other students, learning environment, school buildings and property.

We are therefore unable to retain your child in school if they are refusing to attend their lessons and/or disrupting the learning of others or the school environment persistently for a period of 1 hour or longer.

Should your child engage in this behaviour, they will be sent home and you will be required to collect them.

Please discuss school behaviour expectations with your child.

We thank you for your ongoing support.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 01905 763580.

Yours sincerely

Ian Enwright

Executive Head Teacher

